
Please read our rules before shopping 

 

 Please try not to touch everything up you see, shop 

with your eyes if possible, not with your hands 

 Respect and be aware of social distancing between 

you and other customers.  If you bring your children 

do not let them run around 

 We will not tag your plants or tell you what they are 

when you get to the cash register as we want very 

little interaction with you. That means no advice as to 

what you should plant, what looks better together etc.  

We will not pick out your plants, or walk around with 

you 

  Bring your own tags and marker, masking tape works 

well and take a picture of the sign with your cell 

phone 

 Aisles will be one way and maybe closed for a short 

duration when our workers are loading something 

new into them  

 Please do not leave your garbage, i.e. coffee cups, 

gloves etc. on the ground,  

 Don’t come if your sick or coughing 

 Don’t come if you’ve travelled in the last 14 days 

 Do not overload your carts, so that the cashier cannot 

tell how many plants you have from the inside of the 

shed, no more than 18 plants per cart in rows of 3, if 

you need more plants please get another cart or check 

out and refill your cart. 
 

 


